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Mr. Michael V. Hayden 
THE DIRECTOR 
CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 
Washington, D.C. 20505 

Warsaw, November 18,2008 

Dear Mr. Hayden, 

First I would like to thank you for your invitation which is already a great honor for mc. I will 
be more than happy to present my film “War games” on Colonel Ryszard Kuklinski during 
the symposium on Preparing for Martial Law: Through the Eyes of Colonel Ryszard 
Kuklinski. 

Of course this is only a film but I truly hope that when it will be presented around the world it 
will contribute to a better understanding of Colonel Kuklinski’s role and of his cooperation 
with the institution that you are leading, to protect peace in the world. I also hope that the film 
that was made with a tremendous participation of former CIA people, will be received 
favorably by your guests and that it will also be an interesting element of the symposium. 

Considering Colonel Kuklinski’s extraordinary place in Polish nation’s history, and a 
controversy it stiIl raise in Polish society, which in important part is not conscious of 
Colonel’s motives, let me take a liberty to ask you, Mr. Director, for a possibility of a 
participation of the representatives of Polish authorities in this important to all of us event. 
Especially that lhis proud symposium will take place two days before another anniversary of 
the induction of the Martial Law in Poland. 

I am deeply convinced that if you will consider such a possibility it will be accepted with a 
true rejoicing. I would like to address a similar request concerning a possibility of a 
participation of the Polish media representatives who are already in Washington D.C., 
working as correspondents from United States. 

I am in pernianent contact with Ms. Joanna KuMinska, and would like to ensure you that this 
is also her request. I am convinced that this would also be Colonel’s will considering his 
sadness pain when he felt not being understood by Poles. I was working on that film for 
almost five years with hope that I’ll be able to change it at least a little, and I truly appreciate 
a great kindness of those who are working in your Institution. I am convinced that if the 
symposium will be properly announced and publicized in Polish media, it could aIso play an 
important role. 
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General, it is my greatest request to ask you and your Institution for help in this fight to 
restore Colonel’s well deserved good name, by inviting Polish representatives and Polish 
media in such an important day. For a soldier, opinion of it’s own Nation is sacred, and it was 
as much important for Colonel Kuklinski that Poles might understand his activity. 

With hope that you will consider my request, I would like to thank you once again for inviting 
me together with my closest coworkers on that film to participate in this important event. 

With expression of highest respect, 

Dariusz Jablonski 
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